@ veoua

WATER SHUT OFF

Date: November 1, 2024

To: Residents on Amberley Beach Rd and Cameron Lane

Due to system repairs the water will be SHUT OFF at 8am -3 pm.

Please set aside water for use during this time.

PLEASE RUN TAPS ONCE WATER IS RESTORED TO FLUSH OUT LINES.

Veolia Water 519-524-6583 x317
Veolia After Hours 519-525-0043
Huron Perth Public Health 888-221-2133

VEOLIA WATER CANADA, Goderich Water Treatment Plant,
P. O. Box 185, 100 Cove Rd., Goderich, Ont. Canada N7A 3Z2
Tel (519) 524-6583 Fax (519) 524-9358
www.veolianorthamerica.com



